
 

 

 

 

Dear Ben, 

 

I would like to thank you for a year full of activities and fun for our diverse 

groups. 

From scavenger hunt race in the streets of Jaffa for an incentive group, via 

sports activities for a Bar Mitzvah group ,through paintball and ODT activity 

day for a youth group, 

via beach night party – ending with an IDF experience day for an adult group- 

you make it all come true. 

The sky is the limit- we can imagine and you will execute with an experienced 

staff and a lot of class. 

  

Thank you for all – here’s to 2017 – another year work and cooperation. 

  

Best Regards, 
 
Sarit Avni 
Operations Manager  

IGT Israel & Global Travel 
Tel +972-2-5619990 #203 | Cell +972-50-5529715 | igt.co.il |  
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